
Chicago Tiile and Trust Company

Chester R. Davis 
Senior Vice President

March 6, 1951

Mr. Marriner S. Eccles 
Governor, Federal Reserve System 
Federal Reserve Building 
Washington, D.G.

Dear Marriner:

Just a note to thank you personally 
for your kindness in coming out to talk before 
the Executives' Club last Friday.

I am glad that you departed from 
the prepared address. You did a good job and I 
am sure that a ll  in attendance took away some­
thing to think about.

I f  and when you do decide to retire  
from the Board and return to Salt Lake City I 
hope that you will give my brother, Elrick B. 
Davis, a ring at The Deseret News.

crd:hl

Digitized for FRASER 
http://fraser.stlouisfed.org/ 
Federal Reserve Bank of St. Louis




